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MINUTES OF BUDGET AND CONTROL BOARD MEETING
FEBRUARY 21, 1979

POLL

Executive Director William T. Putnam on this date completed a
poll begun on February 20, 1979 of the following Budget and Control Board
members on the item of business described below:

Governor Richard W. Riley
Mr. Grady L. Patterson, Jr.
Mr. Earle E. Morris, Jr.
Senator Rembert C. Dennis
Representative Tom G. Mangum

MOTOR VEHICLE MANAGEMENT - VEHICLE SPECIFICATIONS AND ASSIGNMENT
CRITERIA FOR REPLACEMENT VEHICLES - The Budget and Control Board agreed that,
pending future, formal action by the Board, the 1979 vehicle specifications
and assignment criteria, adopted on September 13, 1978, should continue in

effect and directed Motor Vehicle Management Division Director Allan J. Spence

to proceed accordingly.






